
ITEM 24 

 
 

OFFICER REPORT TO LOCAL COMMITTEE 
(Surrey Heath) 

 
 

RESPONSE TO PETITION - 
REDUCING THE RED ROAD SPEED LIMIT TO 40MPH 

30 June 2011 
 

 
KEY ISSUE 
To respond to the petition received by Local Committee on 17 February 2011. 
 
SUMMARY 
 
Wording of Petition 
“We, the undersigned, urgently request Surrey County Councillor Ian Lake to 
review the speed limit on the whole of the Red Road and for it to be reduced to 
40mph.  This being from The Maultway roundabout, Camberley, to the Gordon’s 
School roundabout, West End.  Since 2002 there have tragically been 6 fatalities 
and 14 hospital admissions on this now extremely busy road.” 
 
The petition was signed by over 400 Surrey residents. 
 
Officer response  
As requested, this matter has been presented to Ian Lake, Cabinet Member for 
Environment and Infrastructure, who has instructed that this matter be decided 
upon by the Local Committee. 
 
The issue of the Red Road speed limit is one that has been considered 
previously by Committee, and for this reason, a separate report on this matter 
has been presented as Item 20, for decision. 
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